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You may view all back issues of the newsletter with videos and much more at our 
website http://www315awaalumniasso.com/ 
Check it out! 
CMSGT Tom Clemons, Webmaster  
 
Our next Alumni board meeting and the Christmas luncheon will be held on Friday 1 
Dec 2023. 
 
09:30 - 10:30, board meeting 
10:30 - 11:00, set up for the luncheon. 
11:00 - 12:30, luncheon  
 
To be held in building 60 auditorium.  
 
Since the last issue of the newsletter we have celebrated Veterans Day. We had heavy 
cold drizzle that day so there were not that many citizens out there thanking us for our 
service like last year. 
 
Thanksgiving was the big one this year. Some held down the home front with the TV 
going while watching the Macy's Christmas parade while others preferred dining out and 
let someone else do the cooking. One of those well known to us is the Crackle Barrell. 
Soon as you enter there are big logs burning in the open fireplace. They do all the 
cooking and cleaning up the dishes.  
 
From here on the newsletters will be a short version and more frequent.  
 
Take care everyone and we'll be talking. 
  
 Del Oxford, Communications  

http://www315awaalumniasso.com/


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
  


